
         

      HOW DO KIDS GROW? 

The Infant Learning Lab at Vanderbilt 
University is conducting studies to 
understand the cognitive and motor 
development of infants and children 
with Down syndrome between 4 
months and 15 years. Our 
assessments involve fun games with 
toys that kids usually love! Contact 
us for more details! 

DO YOU HAVE A CHILD WITH DOWN SYNDROME? 

COMPENSATION: 
All families will receive 
$25 to $50 and small toys 
after the study.  

HOW LONG? 

You will participate in 1 
to 4 visits, each lasting 
30-60 minutes. 

Contact us at: 
vulearninglab@gmail.com or (615) 322-3630 

Check our website at: 
https://my.vanderbilt.edu/infantlearninglab  

Become part of our research community!! 
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